Open Space Meeting Minutes—22 February 2005
In attendance were Jay Mathias, Dennis Elliot, Pete Dolan, Herb Miller, and Ray Schaeffer.   Mike Narcowhich, MontCo Planning, and Michael Cotter, Township Manager, were also present.   There were 11 guests in attendance.
There being a quorum, Chairman Miller called the meeting to order.

REPORTS

Mike Narcowhich reviewed with the Committee a revision to chapter 1 of the Open Space Plan and Chapter 2.   He asked for any feedback to be provided to him at any time.
Mr. Cotter informed the Committee that the Rouse Chamberlain Summer’s Grove preliminary plan had been recommended for approval by the Planning Commission.   He stated that as part of the approval of the plan, R/C would be offering dedication of ±14 acres of land encompassing the Goose Run floodplain and stream channel.
OLD BUSINESS

Beth Piling, Senior Open Space Planner for the Montgomery County Planning Commission, and Dulcie Flaherty, Executive Director of the Montgomery County Land Trust, made a presentation on open space in Montgomery County.   Ms. Piling discussed County priorities, noting that trails are a major County initiative and that Upper Pottsgrove was unique in its ability to connect trails from a regional perspective.
Ms. Flaherty stated that it is important for communities to look to partner with neighboring municipalities, and to solicit community input, in order to successfully implement and develop open space planning.    She also stated that communities need to begin viewing open space as “green infrastructure”, part of a communities long term assets that need support and funding.
An informative question and answer session followed the presentsation.

The Committee then went into an executive session regarding land acquisition.

